
 

 

 

ANMF EA UPDATE 22 

Calvary Health Care 

Negotiations for a replacement Enterprise 

Agreement 
 

The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) was requested to provide a 

response to the Fair Work Commissioner following an injunction against the new Enterprise Agreement. 

 

This was provided by the ANMF on Friday 9 February. The ANMF contacted the Fair Work Commission (FWC) last 

week on behalf of members but was informed a decision has yet to be made.  

 

The ANMF will keep members informed as soon as we are aware a decision has been made.  

 

Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care workers as the 

only union in Tasmania employing nurses and care workers to represent members. This is why our 

Organisers and Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand your experiences, represent you in 

your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 
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